
 

 
 

Circular No. RIAH/019/AY 2023-24                                          
Date: 01 JUNE 2023  
                                                                                    
Dear Parents,  
 
Warm greetings from Ryan International Academy, Hinjawadi! 
 

“If you cut a tree, you kill a life. If you save a tree, you save a life. If you plant a 

tree, you plant a life.”  

Amidst the hustle and bustle of life, we keep on putting in the effort to broaden the horizons for our kids 

to grow and learn. Children who learn to volunteer and do community services right from an early age are 

more likely to volunteer as adults and turn out to be kind and compassionate human beings. It is, hence, 

necessary to incorporate service-oriented activities/habits in children, right during their school life itself. 

Besides academic school activities, we at RIAH are keen on giving our learners new opportunities and 

learning environments that are beneficial for them. For children, community service can be as simple as 

sharing a meal with the needy, being considerate with strangers, etc. Such simple acts of kindness can 

make a huge difference in the child’s personality in the long run. 

This month’s community service activity is ‘Ankuram –Plant a tree: Plant a life”. 

When you plant a tree, you are not only planting a sapling but also hoping for the best. We have learned 

the hard way that trees are critical to our survival. We began by deforesting the earth to make room for 

more buildings. Later, when we saw the environment deteriorating, we were introduced to “afforestation,” 

a simple process of planting more trees for a better future. Massive “tree plantation” programmes must be 

implemented to address the current ecological issues. Tree planting is recognized as one of the most 

engaging, environmentally-friendly activities that people can participate in to help the planet when done 

properly. The community service project for this month aims to fulfill this cause 

Students are expected to plant as many saplings as possible on the premises of their cooperative societies, 

and the number of saplings planted by them must be documented in the manner provided below and signed 

by the authorities in charge of the cooperative societies. You can upload images of the plantation and the 

form using the link provided below. Please be aware that students who have planted 20 or more seedlings 

will get appreciation tokens. 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

     https://forms.gle/HKo5oJXZCFdJhEYp6 

(Kindly copy paste the link in the browser also note that its limit to 1 response so if 2 students are 
there please fill the form from 2 different mail ids) 
 
 

Best Regards,  
  
Sonika Kochhar Girotra  
Principal 

https://forms.gle/HKo5oJXZCFdJhEYp6

